From: Pam landgren <plandg@embarqmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 11:54 AM
To: Donovan McCain <dmccain@buellconsulting.com>
Subject: road approach

Hi Donovan,
Our supervisor looked at the area for the driveway to the tower being put up on the Benson property and it looks like it is alright.  It will need to have a culvert tho. 

Thanks
Pam/Farm Island Township
Aitkin County

